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SENIORS CARD — ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA 

2126. Mr C.J. Tallentire to the Parliamentary Secretary representing the Minister for Seniors and Volunteering 

Given the Liberal Party’s promised review of the eligibility criteria of the Western Australian Seniors Card 
before the State Election 2008, and that in September 2009 the Minister for Seniors and Volunteering said an 
announcement would be made soon, I ask: 

(a) why are seniors who choose to continue to work still being excluded from the generous concessions of 
the Western Australian Seniors Card; 

(b) when will the Minister make an announcement on this issue; and 

(c) has the Minister received funding for this election promise? 

Mr A.J. SIMPSON replied: 

(a) The issues raised by the Review are highly complex and sufficient time is needed to ensure that the 
implications of changing the eligibility criteria are fully considered.  

(b) An announcement on the decision is expected in the near future. 

(c) The funding implications of the Review recommendations are currently being assessed. 
 


